Baker University 
Fourteenth Annual 
1,2,3,4,5A Marching Festival
Baker University and the Baker University Bands will host the fourteenth annual Baker University 1,2,3,4,5A Marching Festival on Wednesday, October 17, 2012 at Liston Stadium on the campus of Baker University.  The festival begins at 1:00pm with the afternoon session, which will run from 1:00 – 5:00. The evening session will run from 6:00 – approximately 9:30. The awards ceremonies are scheduled for approximately 5:30pm and 9:30pm.

Bands, color guards, and drum lines may participate for ratings or for comments only in this KSHSAA and MSHSAA approved event.  Audio comments of each judge, a performance DVD, and an award plaque will be presented each band, drum line, and color guard entrant.  A Grand Champion Trophy will be awarded the highest scoring band of the festival.
The festival will run on a 15-minute schedule.  Bands, color guard units, and drum lines will be accepted and scheduled based on earliest postmark and paid entry fees until all time slots are filled.

Adjudicators for this year’s festival are: 
John Kieffer, Former Director of Bands Olathe South High School, Olathe, KS

Brad Shores – Director of Bands at Haven High School, Haven, KS

Eric Stambaugh –Director of Bands, Buhler High School, Buhler, KS

Jerry Stone – Former Director of Bands at Maize High School, Maize, KS 

Entry fees are $100.00 for band, $50.00 for color guard units, and $50 for drum lines. Entry fees are non-refundable after entry deadline, Monday, September 24, 2012 (although, it is anticipated slots will be filled in advance of this date).  If you need additional information, please contact Ray James by phone at (785) 594-4579, or by email, at ray.james@bakeru.edu .

Baker University and the Baker University Bands are excited to host this fourteenth annual marching event on our artificial turf surface at Liston Stadium.   

